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Summary of 
Michigan Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy 

Actions in Response to the 
United States Environmental Protection Agency 

Emergency Administrative Order 
Updated:  7/29/2019 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 

The United States Environmental Protection Agency (USEPA) Emergency 
Administrative Order contains 15 overall items to be addressed by the Michigan 
Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy (EGLE). This update 
includes status only on items for which progress was made in the last week. It is 
anticipated that the next update to this summary will be provided on Monday, 
August 5, 2019. 

Paragraph 60:  Transition to a new water source 

• On 7/25/2019, the city of Flint (City) reported that the 50% design for 
connecting to the Genesee County Drain Commissioner (GCDC) is 
complete and the City was working on easement issues. 

Paragraph 54:  lead service lines 

• On 7/25/2019, the City reported they had conducted service line 
investigations at 22,353 addresses and had done 8,921 replacements. 

Paragraphs 60 and 61 (necessary, capable and qualified personnel) and 
paragraph 62 (distribution system) 

• On 7/25/2019, EGLE reported that a conference call had been scheduled 
for August 25 with the City to review the technical, managerial, and 
financial plan submitted by the City. 

• On 7/25/2019, the City reported that the City approved the budget to 
accept the 50 percent cost share with EGLE to fund Nick Pizzi to provide 
training for operators at the plant. The contract between EGLE and the 
City was in process. 

• On 7/25/2019, the City reported other updates related to the distribution 
system: 

o The City received the bid specifications for the Dort project, which 
is going to be finalized and prepared to bid. 

o A contractor has completed the design for the chemical feed 
building and plans to submit to the City by the end of the month. 

o A resolution was moving through to approve a contractor doing the 
re-bidding for the Northwest Transmission Main. 
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o The water main replacement at Kearsley Street is nearing 
completion and then the Court Street project will be moving 
forward. 

o Water meter replacement vendor and installation vendors were 
selected and will be going to City Council in the near future. 

o The procurement of water quality monitoring equipment is complete 
and will go to City Council in the near future. 


